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From: Cynthia G.' Jones (CGJ)
To: DAC, KSD
Date: Friday, August 13, 1993 2:44 pm
Subject: Part 20 revisions

After hearing how the meeting went I have one suggestion: re-convene the Part
20 Steering Committee just like we did several months ago on this issue. Jay
Cunningham appears to be the only one fighting this battle; Congel previously
stated it was not a backfit.

P.S. The rulemaking is needed to ensure that those individuals who are
" occupationally exposed" as a result of their duties allowing them to be in
areas of radiation exceeding 100 mrem /yr but less than 500 mrem /yr (thereby no
monitoring required) do receive some kind of training -- no matter if it's a
piece of paper instructing them about time, distance and shielding.

CC: FCC, CJP1
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